
February News from the Health Office 

Physical Exams (PE) are required for students in Kindergarten and 6th grade. While most have been 

completed, there are a few “stragglers”.  Dr. Tronetti will be at OE Elementary on Monday, February 13  

to do PE free of charge.  You will be notified if this applies to your child.   

Dental exams are required for students in Kindergarten, 3rd and 7th grade. If your child has seen a 

dentist this school year, the requirement has been completed.  A dentist will be available soon to 

conduct exams at no charge for those that have not met the requirement yet and again you will be 

notified if this applies to your child. 

For those students that received a vision referral letter and have returned the appropriate paperwork, I 

thank you.  One of the items I must report to the state each year is how many students were referred 

for further vision testing, and the number of referrals completed.  It is important to notify the health 

office of the outcome of completed referrals (ie. Glasses prescribed, etc.) so an accurate report may be 

filed.  

If your child does not have vision coverage, please contact me as there are programs available for 

assistance. 

 


